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"Our lives begin to end the day we become silent about things that matter"   Martin Luther King, Jr. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Baseball President Dean Puett III                 August 16, 2022 
Softball President Amy Hagiu   
Sierra Youth Sports 
PO Box 326 
Acton, 93510 
Electronic Mail: info@sierrayouthsports.com  
 
 
Subject: Acton Town Council Support for Sierra Youth Sports Efforts to Improve the Acton 
   Ball Field Facilities 
 

Dear Mr. Puett and Ms. Hagiu; 

The Acton Town Council wholeheartedly supports efforts by the Sierra Youth Sports Governing 

Board and by the members of Sierra Youth Sports to address the dilapidated state of the ball 

fields at the County facilities that were formerly used for rehabilitation purposes.  The Acton 

Town Council understands how central Sierra Youth Sports is to this community and we would 

like to do all we can to support your efforts.   

The Acton Town Council understands that you are in discussions with the County on this issue, 

and that you are reaching out to Supervisor Barger for assistance.  The Acton Town Council is 

happy to collaborate with you on these efforts and will provide support in any manner that we 

can; kindly let us know how we can help and what we can do to assist you by sending us an email 

to atc@actontowncouncil.org. 

A copy of this letter is being sent to Supervisor Barger and staff from her offices in Los Angeles 

and in Lancaster.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
___________________ 
Jeremiah Owen, President 
The Acton Town Council 
 
 
 
cc:  The Honorable Kathryn Barger, Supervisor, 5th District [kathryn@bos.lacounty.gov] 
 Anish Saraiya, Planning and Public Works Deputy [ASaraiya@bos.lacounty.gov] 
 Donna Termeer, 5th District Field Deputy [DTermeer@bos.lacounty.gov] 
 Chuck Bostwick, 5th District Assistant Field Deputy [CBostwick@bos.lacounty.gov] 
 Nick Coonis, Sierra Youth Sports Assistant Field Maintenance [nick_coonis@hotmail.com]   
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